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Measure Description: 
Provides exemption from requirement to obtain medical imaging license if person uses sonographic 
equipment for sole purpose of ophthalmic sonography. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Board of Medical Imaging 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 
The proposed legislation has been determined to have minimal expenditure on state government. 
 
While this individual measure has a “Minimal” fiscal impact, an agency may incur a net fiscal impact 
greater than minimal depending on the cumulative impact of all measures enacted into law that affect 
the agency.   
 

Summary of Revenue Impact

2017-19 Biennium 2019-21 Biennium

Other Funds 1,200 1,800

Total Funds $1,200 $1,800  
 
Analysis: 
The bill would permit the Oregon Board of Medical Imaging (OBMI) to exempt ophthalmic sonography 
from licensure requirements and permit the re-classification of some offenses as non-disciplinary. 
Additionally, OBMI would be permitted to recognize the bone density credential of the International 
Society for Clinical Densitometry (ISCD), for purposes of issuing limited permits to allow ISCD 
registrants to practice bone densitometry.  
 
Implementation costs associated with the bill are expected to be minimal and can be absorbed within the 
normal parameters of the agency operating budget. The new ISCD fee for licensure will be set at $120 
and revenue generated from the fee is estimated to be generate $1,200 Other Funds (OF) in the 2017-
19 biennium and $1,800 OF in the 2019-21 biennium. 
 
Revenue assumptions for this legislation have been included in Policy Option Package (POP) 126, 
within the Board of Medical Imaging Budget (SB 5523). 
 


